
The National Insurance Board
of the Commonwealth of The Bahamas

Employers are reminded that summer students between the ages of 14
years and 24 years, who are employed for an aggregate of  10 weeks, be-
tween the period June 1 and August 31, in any year, are exempted from
paying National Insurance contributions from their earnings.  The employer,
however, is required to pay contributions of two percent (2%) of the stu-
dents’ insurable wages in respect of  their summer earnings.

Persons who have questions may contact the Board’s Consumer Hotlines
at telephone numbers 325-4655/toll-free from the Family Islands at 1 (242)
300-1394, or the Freeport Local Office at 1 (242) 352-7222-4.
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